

Dear City of Madison Parks Department and Park Commissioners,

We are writing in support of "Trailcams" in Glenway Children's Park. We are happy to support and help Gillian and Claire two 7th grade girls in Hamilton middle school monitor wildlife as part of their research that they will present at the MMSD Science Symposium.

We are please Ankur Desai, professor of Atmospheric and Oceanic Sciences at UW-Madison, will be the research and contact for this project and we are happy to support the project.

Sincerely,

Tyler Leeper President, Dudgeon Monroe Neighborhood Association.